
To residents and property owners:  A Level I Minor Residential Development application was submitted to the Portland Inspections Division by Gerald Robinov Credit Shelter Trust to build a new single family home at 1647 Westbrook Street.
In accordance with the Portland Land Use  Ordinance, notices of receipt of a Level I Minor Residential Development application must be sent to neighbors.  This application will be reviewed administratively by City Staff.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Plans are available in the Portland Inspections Division, Room 315, City Hall.  If you have any questions or wish to submit comments, contact Christina Stacey, Zoning Specialist at (207) 874-8695 or cstacey@portlandmaine.gov .
